

November 18, 2020

Mr. Cecil Pruitt 14900 Bogle Drive, Suite 204 Chantilly, VA 20151

Dear Mr. Pruitt:

We are writing to express our deepest thanks for the recent pledge payment to TidalHealth Foundation, especially the Behavioral Health Department. Generous gifts from donors like you provide the financial and moral support needed to continue our mission.

Please know that the Foundation and the Medical Center is most grateful for the gift and we sincerely appreciate your generosity. If I can be of further assistance, please call me at the Foundation at (410) 543-7140.

Sincerely,

Denise Billing President



ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF A GIFT OVER \$250.00

This will serve as acknowledgment of your charitable contribution to **TIDALHEALTH FOUNDATION** to benefit Peninsula Regional by section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code.

NAME OF DONOR:

Mr. Cecil Pruitt

ADDRESS OF DONOR:

14900 Bogle Drive, Suite 204

Chantilly, VA 20151

AMOUNT OF CASH CONTRIBUTION: \$25,000.00

DESIGNATION OF GIFT: Behavioral Health-Pledge payment

DATE: 11/18/2020

Goods or Services were not provided in exchange for this gift. Please keep this receipt for your records.

TIDALHEALTH sincerely thanks you for your generous contribution.